STEVENS CREEK TRAIL
OVERCROSSING AT MOFFETT
BOULEVARD

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

The City of Mountain View will soon begin construction of an
overcrossing for the Stevens Creek Trail over Moffett Boulevard.
Construction is scheduled to begin in May 2008 and the work on
the overcrossing will last approximately one year. During the
construction period, the trail will remain open for use but trail
detours will be required during portions of the work. Signs will be
installed to direct trail-users. See the trail detour map on the other
side of this notice.

For more information, please call the City of Mountain View
Public Works Department at (650) 903-6311.
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NEW TRAIL CONSTRUCTION OVER MOFFETT BOULEVARD




